
 

 

Requests for Direct Service Waivers for 2023 

The Area Agency on Aging, PSA 2 invites comments on two Direct Service 
Waiver requests to the Ohio Department of Aging for FFY 2023. Rationale for 
direct provision of services is that the Agency can provide both more efficiently 
and effectively. We are requesting approval as follows: 
 
1) Healthy Living Program:  to allocate $28,115 in Title III-D funds and $73,500 

in state Senior Community Services funds to directly provide the health 
education service (Healthy Living).  
 

2) Caregiver Education Services: to allocate $16,000 in Title III-D funds to 
directly provide the Powerful Tools for Caregivers program. 
 

Persons interested in reviewing the waiver request documents prior to the Public 

Hearing should contact Nicole Khaner at nkhaner@info4seniors.org. 
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